
MESSAGE FROM YEAR 6 YEAR BOOK COMMITTEE 
 
Dear Parents, 

We are excited to let you know that we are preparing our children’s Year 6 yearbook.  We have a small 
committee of Year 6 parents that have volunteered to put this together in consultation with the School.   

To assist us in ensuring that we capture all the amazing moments of our children’s journey through MVPS 
we need your help. 

We are asking families to upload a maximum of 5 photos showing your child’s journey.  The photos need 
to be of your children at school or participating in School activities, some examples could be School 
events, excursions, honour assembly, incursions, book parade, PSSA, Easter Hat parade etc.  

Please use the one drive link below to upload your photos.  This is a shared file that is viewed by all Year 6 
parents. 

Year 6 2023 Yearbook Photos 

Uploading your photos:- 

•      Click on the link above, select your child’s class (eg 6 Blue), create a folder with your child’s name, 
upload photos. Please only make changes to your folder and photos. 

•      Photos need to be of the highest res / biggest jpeg files that you have, please send original photos if 
possible. 

•      A maximum of 5 photos can be uploaded. 

•      Label each photo with when it was taken, all children’s full names, description eg Easter Parade, and 
location if from an excursion, athletics carnival etc. 

We are working on really tight timeframes so we really need your assistance, all photos must be uploaded 
by Friday 4 August 2023to ensure that your child features in the year book.  Please note that if you do 
not provide photos of your child we cannot guarantee that they will be in any photos in the year book. 

Advance Life are putting this together for us. Your child’s Kindergarten and Year 6 
portrait photo will be included in the yearbook.  If you child was not in attendance 
at either photo day please also provide a Kindergarten or Year 6 portrait photo 
in addition to your 5 photos. 

We have some questions that we will be asking the children to answer which will also go into the 
Yearbook.  An example would be ‘What do you want to be when you grow up?’.  These questions will be 
collected during class time with their teacher. 

The cost for the yearbook will be added to your school account. Please let us know ASAP if your child 
won’t be getting a yearbook.  

If you have any question’s please pass these onto your class parent who will pass them onto us. 

Kind Regards 

Your Year 6 Yearbook Committee  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F1drv.ms%2Ff%2Fs!Ast0G0dXRonPg7lrUsctSRLbuBPcAw%3Fe%3D0JrUDD&data=05%7C01%7CLeonie.Gallard%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C71cc635a8aec4884254408db8dae5bfc%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638259552230475196%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4cFw0e4SeR89eFecL33HrV2we%2FtFd%2BcobgC1rXMmXXo%3D&reserved=0

